
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:40 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Scarsdale Conservation Advisory Council

 

From: Saskia Sorrosa <ssorrosa@freshbellies.com> 

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 6:57 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Scarsdale Conservation Advisory Council  

  

Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing to ask you to please approve all recommendations in the report submitted by 

the Scarsdale Conservation Advisory Council. 

 

My family and I are strong advocates of recycling.  We were so happy when Food Scrap 

Recycling was added to the Scarsdale program.  We love not having to put our scraps in the 

garbage and also knowing it is going to the wonderful purpose of making compost and helping 

our Earth. 

 

I hope that you will implement weekly pick up of food scraps at curbside. My husband and I 

both work and we also have small children. We are committed to the program but it can be 

difficult to make it to the Recycling Center sometimes. Weekly home pickup would be 

wonderful. I also think that many more people would participate if there was home pickup. 

 

We would also love weekly pickup of recyclables. We have so much recycling and it is a lot to 

store for the current every other week pickup. Weekly recycling pickup would be much more 

convenient and a huge benefit to the community.   Plus we are already taking our paper out to 

the curb so bringing commingled as well would be inconsequential and greatly worth it. 

 

Thank you for considering these changes and increases to our town services. We truly hope that 

they are put into effect as soon as possible! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Saskia Sorrosa 

Dickel Rd. 

 

Saskia Sorrosa 

www.freshbellies.com 
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As seen in Westchester Magazine, Parents Magazine, The Journal News 

@freshbellies on Twitter & Instagram 

ssorrosa@freshbellies.com 

We won! Thanks to the support of little eaters, FreshBellies won Best of Westchester 2016 for 

“Best Mommy-Approved Baby Food”! 


